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President’s Message

Parade time is getting closer every day and we are diligently working to raise our portion of the funds 
for the float and decorating week expenses.   We are also facing the rising costs that you are all 
experiencing which means we need to raise additional funds to make sure our float goes down 
Colorado Blvd. on January 2nd, (Since the 1st is a Sunday the parade is moved to Monday the 2nd).

So please check out the newsletter for a list of the upcoming events and mark your calendars with 
the “save the date” items. 

Thank you for all your support and for spreading the word about our organization and our events. 
This is an asset you provide to our organization and truly helps us keep our hometown tradition alive. 

We have several events coming up in July. Be sure to stop by and say hello to us at the Rock Around 
the Block on Thursday, July 21, 2022, 5:00PM - 8:00PM. I look forward to seeing you.

Bev

• Community Outreach
• Fundraising
• Helping at events
• Writing newsletter content
• …any may other tasks

Pass along our contact information 
Below and ask them to get in touch!

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org

Phone: 310-618-6825

Do you know someone with a little extra time on their hands 
now that it’s Summer?  We could use their help! Here are some 
specific  areas we could use assistance:



A Very Special Gift
For A Very Special Person

Do you have a special occasion coming up 
that you’d like to have a very special gift to 
present?

Perhaps a milestone birthday or
anniversary?

Why not present them with the
opportunity to ride on the City of Torrance
rose parade float on January 2nd?

July 20:  Restaurants for Roses with Mendocino Farms 
(see flyer on page 3)

July 21: Rock Around the Block (see flyer on page 4)

We look forward to seeing you!

We have 7 available seats for purchase; each seat costs $1500.00.   Those who have experienced riding 
on the float have said it is ‘beyond thrilling.”

For more information contact us via either method listed below:

Email: info@torrancerosefloat.org

Phone: 310.618.2425

Mark Your Calendar
Save the date so you don’t miss out  on 
these upcoming events!

mailto:info@torrancerosefloat.org






Want to increase your fitness level and help raise funds? 

Join us for a Zumba Fitness class!



Torrance Rose Float 
Association
4733 Torrance Blvd., #234
Torrance CA 90503

CONTACT INFO

Phone: (310) 618-2425
Email: info@torrancerosefloat.org 
Website: www.torrancerosefloat.org 
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